
Text Notification for School Delays/Closings   
We are once again offering text notifications of school closings, delays and early 
dismissals. If you no longer wish to receive electronic messages from the school, 
please contact Mrs. Brown at 284-2267.  If you would like to be added to our list 
of recipients for this year or if your cell phone number or provider has changed, 
please complete the form below and return it to the main office.   
 
Parent/Guardian:____________________________ 
Student Name:  _____________________________ 
Cell Phone Number & Extension: _____________________________  
(w/out the extension, you cannot be added to the list. Tracfone users may have to 
call your phone company for this info)  (ex. 555-555-5555@vtext.com) 


